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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a lovely surprise this week, when Oasis Academy school pupils

arrived at our Home laden with bags of lovely Easter eggs for each of them.

We would like to thank the school, Paul Murray and his amazing students for their thoughtful gifts – our residents will really enjoy

them!

 

 


